
NOTICE 
Purchase of routine medicines for KoPT 
beneficiaries from their neighbourhood 
pharmacies instead of coming to the 
hospital for taking them. The 
beneficiaries can claim reimbursement 
on submission of the bill of purchase. 
This is done with the view to reduce 
avoidable travel to a minimum. This 
facility will be available till 20/11/2020.  

 

This notice is issued with the approval 
of hon'ble Chairman. 


